
 



and international criminal courts is within the remit of the Commission’s mandate. We are 
also not inclined to support the proposal for the definition of a mechanism for the 
settlement of disputes between the forum State and the State of the official. On the other 
hand, the proposed inclusion in the draft articles of recommended good practices would 
be helpful in guiding state practice, keeping in mind of course that there are other priorities 
for the last report of the Special Rapporteur on this topic. 

 
We look forward to the Special Rapporteur’s final report in 2020, and we will submit 

our relevant practices and regulations on the topic.  

https://report.ipcc.ch/srocc/pdf/SROCC_FinalDraft_Chapter4.pdf

